PUBLIC NOTICE OF HEARING

	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Wednesday, January 10, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. at the Gloucester County Utilities Authority (GCUA) Administration Building, 2 Paradise Road, West Deptford, NJ 08066, the GCUA will conduct a Public Hearing to establish its Sanitary Sewerage Connection Fee, previously known as the Construction Expansion Fee, for Fiscal Year 2018.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	A copy of the proposed fee schedule is available at the office of the GCUA at the above address during regular business hours.
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